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Palm Springs voters can now access information about the City’s upcoming 
Nov. 8 election on a new user-friendly Web page at 
www.VotePalmSprings.com. 
 
Voters can get information regarding Mayoral and City Council candidates, 
Measure “J”, sample ballots, vote-by-mail applications, and other available 
election services by visiting the Web page.  
 
“I encourage every Palm Springs voter to visit this useful Web page,” said City 
Clerk James Thompson.” It is important that our citizens receive as much 
information as possible about the upcoming election so they can make an 
informed choice.” 
 
Early voting will be available at the Westfield Shopping Center, 72840 Highway 
111 on Saturday, Nov. 5 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
 
For more information, call the Office of the City Clerk at (760) 323-8204. 
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